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April (Essay) Dinner Meeting-April 19th 6 PM: 
The essay winners will be reading their essays at the April dinner meeting at the Plymouth Arts Council building (PAC is located at 774 N. Sheldon Rd, Plymouth on the eastside of Sheldon between North
Territorial and M14, 734-416-4278).  Cost of dinner will be $20.  The topic this year is:  “Do boundaries hinder or protect freedom?”
Business Meeting May 3rd, 2018:  
Business meeting will be held on May 3rd, at 6:30 PM at the Salvation Army.  

UPCOMING EVENTS
Focus Hope Food Box Build-April 14th:

Meet at 9 AM at the Costco parking lot located at I-96 and Middle Belt Rd. to car pool down to Focus Hope. Lunch at Polonia’s Restaurant follows located at: 2934 Yemans St., Hamtramck, 48212, 313-873-8432.  A trip to the New Palace Bakery across the street on Joseph Campau Ave. after lunch is planned for those interested.  Contact Gary (734-459-1896) or Bill (734-347-0200) if you’re going.

Showcase & Taste of Plymouth-April 16th:

This will be held at the Inn at St. Johns (44045 Five Mile Rd., Plymouth, MI 48170).  Time is 5-7:30 PM.
The Club’s Volunteers of the Year are: Happy Westmeier and Diana MacDonald.  So plan to attend and celebrate with Happy and Diana! Cost is $10.
Ford Rd Clean Up April 21st:
Meet in the parking lot of Scramblers at 9 AM.  Contact Gary (734-459-1896) or Bill (734-347-0200) if you’re able to go.

Special Olympic Power Lifting-April 28th: 
This will be held at Northville High School from 8 AM to about 1 PM. Contact Kathy (734-459-1896) if you’re able to help.
Plymouth Planter May 19:
Kathy is again coordinating our efforts to plant flowers and shrubs in our adopted planter located on the corner of Main St. and Ann Arbor Trail. Weather permitting the planting will take place on May 19th.
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Flag Day June 2nd:

Location is the Kroger’s on Ann Arbor Rd. and Sheldon Rd. from 9 AM to 5 PM.  Contact Kathy (734-459-1896) if you can help.
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Camp Civitan is a 4-day outdoor residential cabin camping experience (at Camp Michawana located in Hastings, MI.) for ages 13+ with mild to moderate mental impairments. 
2018 Camp Civitan will be held June 7th-10th. Camper fee is $215 which includes air conditioned cabins; good food; crafts; outdoor activities including swimming, kayaking, fishing; and THE DANCE.

Need 20 volunteers to make Camp Civitan happen.  Looking for enthusiastic, caring individuals to be camp counselors, and day time helpers.
The Camp also needs bingo prizes: coloring books, pens, pencils, hand cream, shampoo, stuffed animals, videos, note pads, zipper bags, baseball hats, jewelry, flashlights etc. Gently owned items are accepted.
For Camp information, to volunteer, or to recommend potential campers contact Cheryl Van Vliet at vanvliet.cheryl@att.net, or 313-460-3194. Applications for campers and counselors are available on www.northcentralcivitans.org.  Please consider volunteering. Now is the perfect time for us to recruit campers and volunteer counselors.
Youth Leadership & Diversity Conference July 9th-14th: 

Our Civitan District sponsors a Youth Leadership and Diversity Conference (YLDC) for high school students entering 10th-12th grade in the fall. The program helps the individual learn more about themselves and facilitates the sharing of ideas between delegates.  Through structured sessions, delegates gain a greater understanding of the value each person possesses, helping to break down barriers like prejudice and 
apathy.  Kris will be contacting our local high schools to recruit students to attend the seminar.
The seminar is held at Trine University in Angola IN. The cost is $370 (went up $10) plus a $25 material 
fee.  We are asking our teens to pay $185 plus the material fee of $25 and the Club will pay $185.  If you have a teen to recommend, call Kris at 248-437-4858. 
More information and the application can be found at:  https://civitanyldc.org.    Deadline to apply is June 1st.

2018-2019 Slate of Officers:
President-Mary Stewart

President Elect-(vacant)
Treasurer-Kathy Turnquist

VP of Administration-Jacquie Norton

VP of Funds-Sandy Drauss

VP of Service-Gary Turnquist and Bill McCarville

Recording Secretary-Theresa Furget.
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ONGOING EVENTS
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Believe it or not, you are making a real difference in a child’s life. 
The Civitan International Research Center (CIRC) needs the pennies you save to help provide research to improve the lives of those affected by developmental 

disabilities.  The marvelous and wonderful things they are accomplishing are amazing!  Keep saving pennies.

Turn in your collected money to Kathy at the business meetings. 
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Plymouth Super Center Car Wash:

The pin number to use is 7245 at the Plymouth Super Center Car Wash, located at 400 Ann Arbor Rd. 

The Club will receive $1 for each wash and for every Supreme wash the Club will receive $2. Cost for a car wash is $7 to $14.
If paying at the pump (for gas), then when entering the car wash you will need to enter both the receipt 
code and the Club’s pin number of 7245.  

Make sure you give the pin number (7245) to friends and family to use at the Plymouth Super Center Car Wash in Plymouth!
Birthdays-April/May
4/1 Gary Turnquist
5/4 Mary Stewart
4/1 Fred Eagle

5/8 Sean Stewart
4/2 Claudia Sargent
5/10 Claudia Truax-Kruger

Club Dates (Current and Future)
4/14 Focus Hope Food Box Build
4/14 Michigan Area Meeting

4/16 Showcase & Taste of Plymouth 5-7:30 PM
4/19 Essay Contest Dinner Meeting
4/21 Ford Rd Clean Up
4/28 Special Olympic Power Lifting

5/3 Business Meeting Salvation Army-6:30 PM

5/12 Salvation Army-Post Office Food Drive

5/19 Plymouth Planter

6/2 Flag Day
6/7-10 Camp Civitan

6/22-24 Howell Balloon Fest

6/23 MS Dexter Walk
7/9-14 YLDC

7/22-25 Civitan International Convention-Reno, NV

8/25-Salvation Army Ride for the Red Shield



REPORT

Carson’s Community Days:

I want to thank everyone who took the time to sell the “Community Day Coupon books” at Carson’s to their friends and at the bowling alley for the November 2017 and the March 2018 sale dates.  Our Club is amazing!
Thanks to the following people who dealt with love, hugs and rejection for two hours at Carson’s and the bowling alley:  Mary, Cheryl, Theresa, Kathy, Gary, Barb, Diana S., Sandy, Diana M., Gail, Maureen, Holly, Claudia, Happy, Sue N., Corrine, Bill, Pat Bassett and Daphne.  I apologize if I’ve missed anyone.

A special thank you to Mary, who was my co-chairperson for the sales.  Without her and all of the volunteers who donated their time, we could not have handled all of the sale dates that were booked.

The sales have netted the Club as of March a profit of $5,095.14, plus we have a bonus check still coming for the March sale.

Thank you everyone for supporting this fundraiser.

Carol Swan-V. P. of Funds
Member News:
Susan Norfleet continues with treatment and even felt well enough to take a trip to North Carolina to visit her brother who is also being treated for cancer and attend a nephew’s retirement.
Bill McCarville has had some back issues and is undergoing physical therapy.  
Let’s continue to keep them in our thoughts and prayers.
Membership Words of Wisdom:
                         Between Friends

By the time this reaches you, the cold hard winter is over.

You are seeing signs of spring.

So it is with CIVITAN, we are an inspiration and hope to the ones we serve.

Look around, someone needs a friend.

It could be you reaching out a helping hand. 
Talk Civitan to your friends.

Vivian Van Vliet
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Michigan Area Meeting April 14, 2018:


The meeting will be held at the Red Ribbon Hall (314 S. Main St., Eaton Rapids) at 9 am.  It will be followed by the Michigan Civitan Foundation Luncheon at Noon. Registration is $20/person due by April 7th.  Cheryl and Vivian will be attending.  Contact Cheryl 313.460.3194 if you want to join them.





Civitan International Convention-Reno, NV-July 22nd-25th: 


The convention will be held at the Grand Sierra Resort in Reno, NV.  Hotel room rate is $109 (plus tax) for single/double occupancy.  Registration for “Event Package” is $265, “Registration Only” is $175 and to attend the “Installation Banquet” it’s $80, IF you register by June 1st. After that date all fees go up by $15 if registering by July 1st.  Go to the Civitan International website to get all of the specifics/details about the convention.  Once at the website go to the tab marked “Convention” and then you can find separate tabs for:  “About”, “Hotel” and “Registration”.  The website is:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.civitan.org" �www.civitan.org�. 








